Dock, Joel
Lo iinnnnnnnans M

From: Ed S <edsheehan@live.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 12:49 PM
To: Dock, Joel

Subject: FW: Case no. 177ZONE 1041 805 HAY COURT
Mr. Dock,

As per our phone conversation 9-12-18, this email addresses my concerns with the northern boundary of 805
Hay Court.

I own the property located at 8315 Nash Road which adjoins the northern boundary of 805 Hay Court. Due to
county ordinance, I must keep the grass cut to less than ten inches. The over growth of trees and bushes make it
very difficult to mow our property along that boundary. Cutting back and maintaining the trees and bushes by
the Hay Court property owner would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your time and attention.
Ed Sheehan
502.541.6791



